
 
 
 

 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M151217A 
 
 December 22, 2015 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON PROJECT AIM 2020, 

9:30 A.M., DECEMBER 17, 2015, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on Project Aim 2020 implementation.  Topics 
included prioritization and add/shed procedures, rebaselining the work of the agency, overhead 
consolidation, centers of expertise, Project Aim implementation in NRR, human capital and 
workforce shaping/planning, and next steps.  The Chapter Executive Vice President of the 
National Treasury Employees Union also addressed the Commission.   
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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